***********************************************************************************************

PUBLIC NOTICE
TOWN OF BOOTHBAY HARBOR


The Board of Selectmen will be holding a workshop on Wednesday, February 20th, 2019 at 6:00 PM at the Boothbay Harbor Town Office at 11 Howard Street.  The intent of the meeting will be to finalize zoning recommendations for the east side of Boothbay Harbor in an effort to have warrant articles voted on at the May 3rd town meeting. 

There will be no public comment.
***********************************************************************************

